
 

School Visit 

ICT Mahidol Roadshow at Thamuang Rajbumrung School 

 

           On 16 August 2022 – The Faculty of Information and Communication Technology, Mahidol 
University (ICT Mahidol), by Organizational Communications Team gave a presentation about the 
Faculty’s undergraduate programs; B.Sc. in Information and Communication Technology (ICT International 
Program) and B.Sc. in Digital Science and Technology (DST Thai Program) to Grade 12 students at 
Thamuang Rajbumrung School, Kanchanaburi province. 

           The presentation included the importance of IT, information of the two undergraduate programs 
of the Faculty of ICT; B.Sc. in Information and Communication Technology (ICT, International Program) 
and B.Sc. in Digital Science and Technology (DST, Thai Program), extracurricular activities, learning and 
teaching arrangement, teaching and learning environment, international opportunities, national and 
abroad competition opportunities, career path, average salary, and admission criteria of the academic 
year 2023. At the end of the session, students asked questions regarding teaching and learning, as well as 
admission criteria. Overall, the students paid much attention to the presentation. 
 
Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/ict-mahidol-roadshow-at-thamuang-rajbumrung-school/ 
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